
 

 

 
 
 

HOUSING ASSISTANCE FOR TEACHERS (HAT) 
 

PROGRAM BULLETIN #17 
 
 
 
DATE:  September 17, 2019 
 
TO:  Participating Housing Assistance for Teachers (HAT) Lenders 
 
FROM: Betty Temple-Putnam, Sr. Vice President 

Single Family Program Operations  
 
RE:  Revision to Fax Number, Program Manual and Forms 
                           
 

This bulletin serves to notify participating HAT Lenders that when reserving HAT loans, the fax  
 

number has been changed.  The new fax number for the Single-Family (SF) Program Division is now  
 
(601) 718-4674.  If the Reservation form is sent to any other MHC fax number, the form will go to another  
 
department/floor location in the building and it could likely not get to SF for several days.  The Reservation  
 
form has been modified to reflect the new fax number and can be found on MHC’s website  
 
www.mshomecorp.com – Lenders/Realtors link – Lender Resources – Housing Assistance for Teacher  
 
Resources. 
 

 MHC will also now be giving Lenders ten (10) calendar days instead of three (3) to mail the 

Reservation Package documents to the Single-Family Programs Division. 

 The revisions have been made to the HAT Program Manual and the forms have been updated  
 
on MHCs website.  Should you have any questions contact me or Sheryl Abercrombie at 601.718.4642. 

 


